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Dear Families, 

Inspiring Learners, Enriching Lives, Achieving Together 

Another incredible term at Elm Park!  

This term, the children have been focusing on learning about how we can care for our environment for 

future generations.  The children’s passion for sustaining our environment has been simply overwhelming.  

This connected curriculum topic will continue into term 4 with the added bonus of a family art project and 

Science Week! 

 

Inspiring 

Today, the school had a romantic feel as children arrived with their ‘party best’.  The hall was covered in 

hearts as the PTFA prepared for our annual Valentine’s Disco.   A huge thank you to all those involved with 

the planning, preparation and helping out at the event. 

The Kids V The News 

The Radio came to Elm Park!  Yesterday, some children in year three were given the opportunity to be 

interviewed by James Hanson.  They were asked topical questions about current news events.  If you 

would like to listen to their thoughts about the subject, please tune in on Saturday morning! 

The show goes out from 9-11am tomorrow (Saturday) – with the children on just after 10. 

BBC Radio Bristol is on 94.9fm, DAB, online and on Freeview Channel 719. After my show finishes at 11am, you’ll be 

able to listen back via this link: https://www.bbc.co.uk/programmes/p081hyl1 

James Hanson | Presenter and Reporter 

BBC Radio Bristol | 0117 974 6878 | @jhansonradio 

 

 

Enriching 

Another school trip at Elm Park.  As a team, we have listened to feedback from our families about school 

trips.  We all know the value of a real life experience and the positive impact this has on creating fond 

memories for our children as well as truly meaningful learning experiences.  This week, Chestnut and 

Willow class went to Slimbridge Wetlands.  They had a great time finding out about what happens to my 

water and exploring animals in their natural habitat.  Our children (and adults) had the most wonderful time.  

A huge thank you to all parents who helped on the trip.  

 

School News...  
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Achieving 

Last week, Year 5 went on pedestrian training.  They learnt how to stay safe when crossing the road and 

how to walk safely when walking by themselves and in small groups.  Thank you to all staff and parents 

who helped with this.  The children have learnt vital skills to keep them safe for the future. 

Every term, children in year 6 have the opportunity to learn Bikeability.  They learn how to ride safely on the 

road including: how to complete an emergency stop, how to manoeuvre past parked cars and how to 

indicate and turn into a side road.  6 children were awarded their Bikeability level two badges during 

assembly today and 2 were awarded Bikeability level one.  A big congratulations to all children, who have 

taken part in the Bikeability programme.   

On Tuesday, I received an exciting request for two of our pupils to meet with the Mayor of Bristol.  He was 

giving a talk about climate change.  I asked the two children if they could put together a brief explanation 

about the time with the Major.  Please see the incredible report the children completed below: 

 

  



 

Wishing you all a wonderful half term and looking forward to seeing you all on 24th February for the start of 

term 4. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our multi-terrain 10k returns - raising funds for Elm Park! 

Whether you are a seasoned Frome Valley 10ker or were inspired by our runners last year and want to give it a go, 

mark your calendars to grab one of our 250 places for the 3rd annual Frome Valley 10k. Entries open on Saturday 1 

February at 10 am: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the -frome-valley-10k-tickets-84738616483. 

If you don’t fancy strapping on your running shoes, we are also in search of our invaluable squad of 

cheerleaders/marshals along the route. If you can help on the day, please email elmparkptfa@gmail.com and/or 

'Like' our Facebook page and send us a message that way: www.facebook.com/thefromevalley10k/. 

And…do you work for a company that may be interested in sponsoring our race or is able to matchfund in any 

capacity? If so, please get in touch! 

A big thank you to 2020 our early sponsors: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/the-frome-valley-10k-tickets-84738616483
mailto:elmparkptfa@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/thefromevalley10k/


 

  

 

 

 

 


